
 

 
P.O.BOX : 3442, Tel : 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE 

 
CD. NO. 049/23                                                                                                                                 Date: 25/ 09/2023 

 

'MILAD-E- SHARIEF' HOLIDAY & 

 EXAMINATION PREPONED 

 

 

Dear Parent,  
 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Friday, 29th September 2023, on 

account of 'MILAD-E- SHARIEF' (Birthday of Prophet Mohammed (P.B.U.H)).  

 

Kindly note that the Examinations scheduled for Friday, 29th September 2023 for classes 6th, 7th  

& 8th  are preponed to Thursday, 28th September 2023 due to 'MILAD-E- SHARIEF' holiday. 

You are kindly requested to prepare your ward for the exam accordingly. 

 
 

WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY 
'MILAD-E- SHARIEF' 

 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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